
INTRODUCTION

Thank you for taking the time to view this public
consultation of Helena Romanes School’s proposals for
securing a brighter future for its pupils and the children of
Great Dunmow.

The consultation document provides some background
information to show you our initial ideas for a new school
on land at Buttley’s Lane, Great Dunmow and the residential
redevelopment of the existing Helena Romanes School,
Parsonage Downs, Dunmow. The location of both sites are
shown opposite.

The purpose of this consultation is to give you the
opportunity to give your views on our initial proposals
before our planning applications are submitted. We will
consider feedback from this consultation when working up
the final planning application documents, which will be
submitted to both the local and county planning authority.

This document provides a summary of the proposals and is
supported by a Frequently Asked Questions page on this
website with further information. Details of how to provide
feedback is at the end of this document.
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